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The importance of stakeholder dialogue in developing inclusive education systems [1]

The Agency and the United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization (Unesco) held a
joint webinar on 28 April in which participants overwhelmingly affirmed the importance of including
the voices of stakeholders in inclusive policy development and implementation. Almost 200 people
from countries across the world attended the webinar, which was entitled "Towards a shared vision
of inclusion in education: Fostering stakeholder dialogue on legislation and policy".
A recording and a full report on the webinar will be available soon. 
En savoir plus (Agence européenne pour l'éducation adaptée et inclusive) [2] 
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[2] https://www.european-agency.org/news/stakeholder-dialogue-webinar
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